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April community update 

Tuggerah Station Upgrade 
March 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darkinjung people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is improving 
accessibility at Tuggerah Station 
Transport for NSW is upgrading Tuggerah Station. 
The upgrade will provide a train station that is 
safe, inclusive and easy to use for all passengers - 
especially people with disability, older people, 
people with prams or luggage and others who 
might be experiencing mobility problems. 

Project status update 
The new lifts, concourse and public rest rooms are 
now open to the public. 

What are we doing in April 2025? 
Work includes: 

• general construction works, including 
delivery and removal of plant and materials 

• installation of corridor fencing 

• asphalt works in the Bryant Drive carpark 

• earthwork activities 

• pavement installation around station 
entries and bus bay at Bryant Drive 

• landscaping 

• removal of hoarding 

• site shed removal. 

We will use various items of equipment, including 
cranes, excavators, jack hammers, trucks including 
tippers, flat tray track and Hiab, elevated work 
platform, concrete trucks and concrete pumps, 
powered and manual hand tools. 

Drivers will continue to see construction vehicle 
movements and traffic control on Pacific Highway 
and Anzac Road. 

When we’ll be working 
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Saturday. We will notify nearby residents 
and businesses in advance if we need to work outside 
these times. 

Managing our impacts 
A traffic control team will be available to assist with 
any impacts to pedestrian movements. 

This work may be noisy; however, we aim to avoid 
impacts to the community and the environment 
where possible by: 

• fencing off areas for the safety of commuters 

• using noise blankets and turning off 
machinery and equipment when not in use. 

Thank you for your patience as we carry out this 
important work. 

Transport for NSW 
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The new station footbridge with accessible toilet facilities have now opened. 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/curre 
nt-projects/tuggerah-station-upgrade 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 
the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-
statement#Your_Privacy 
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